
St Teresa’s R.C. Primary School Newsletter  

Friday 4th May  

Let’s hope that we get some better weather for this bank holiday 

weekend!  Mrs Wilson’s class are at Hartlepool Museum on Thursday 10th 

May.   

 

KS2 SATs take place week beginning Monday 14th May.  It is very 

important for all y6 children to be in school on time that week.  If any 

child is ill during that week school must be contacted as soon as possible 

in order for alternative arrangements for testing to be made.  We have 

to follow the national timetable.  The children have worked extremely 

hard and are very prepared for this.  We are very proud of them.    

 

Summer uniform can be worn from after Easter to October half term. 

 

White polo shirt with school motif, (no tie required) or short sleeved 

white shirt or a plain white polo shirt (tie to be worn)  

Grey trousers or grey shorts, grey jumper, footwear that is completely 

black. 

 

Purple/white gingham dresses, white or grey cardigan, grey skirt or 

pinafore, white polo shirt with school motif (no tie required) or white 

shirt or a plain white polo shirt (tie to be worn)  

Footwear that is completely black or white or white sandals  

 

Please note:  There is a professional development day for teachers on 

Friday 25th May at the end of this half term. 

 

Some of our Mini Vinnies, staff and parents are walking from St Mary’s 

on the headland to St Patrick’s Church on Saturday 19th May, calling at 

all of the other Catholic churches and our school on route (seven miles).  

They are being sponsored for Youth Ministry.  There is an event at St 

Patrick’s Church Hall between 4 and 6 p.m. with music, family activities 

and a bbq, which is free and open to all.  Mass at 6.00 p.m. will be a 

commissioning event for our new Youth Ministry Coordinator, Ric Slatter   



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 


